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| VENTIS SECUNDIS|

Shipmates, Ladies, and Gentlemen,

Thankyou for your letters over the past months. We had one of the best
reunions. the food was good, there was a very good rattle,music was not toc
loud, and they got up and danced. There was some good surprises which some
of cur young old sea dogs did for whom I must say thank you.More of this
you will see from other items enclosed.Our guest of honour was Fred
Carrington and his Wife. Fred made the plaque which was sent to the church
owned by Mr James Clark at Eriboll Estate. Fred was a great mate to Albert
R.N. and sadly misses him. Thank you Fred for all that you have done for the
Association.They were known as the Knot men. Mr Clark wanted to dedicate
the church to all those that lost their lives when "HOOD" was sunk on MAY
24th 1341. The service was held on MAY 25th this year which was attended by
some 140/150 who lost their loved ones on that fatetul day.Many of them did
not kriow of the H.M.S.HOOD ASSOCIATION. Many wish to be members of the
Association.Loch Eriboll if you don't know where it is,its right up the top
of Scotland, East of Cape Wrath at Durness. It was very nice to see our over
seas members, Shipmate George Donnelly, from Canada, Ken Adams from
Australia who was in a wheel chair attended to by his son- in- law Derek
Andrews, They keep the the name of our great ship "HOOD" alive in their
countries. The church service at ST Georges church was well attended. We
marched to church to the band of T.S. TENACITY and the armed guard of honour
of T.S.HOUD from St AUSTELL.who were all dressed very smartly and a
pleasure to see,and we hope to see them again next year.Thanks to the
Commanding Oificer and First Lieutenant of T.S.HOUD for making arrangments
for the Cadets. Also for them attending our reunion. Thanks to the Parade
Master Lt Roy Dumbleton who tried to keep us all together with his usual
smart orders and appearance. Thankyou Roy I'll buy you a tot when we meet
again.

Our service at BOLDRE was excellant and 1 must thank our Standard Bearer
Den Finden for his smart appearance, and the other:Standard Bearers who were
at ST GEURGES and BOLDKRE. It gave me great pleasure to pass the wreath
laying to Ken Adams who said it was a great honour doing this. Tom Hooper
cur Vice Chairman was also in a wheel chair in attendance with his escort
Jack Moulden. It was very nice to see you there Tom. Thank you Jack for
arranging the raffle. My thanks to the Rev Ron Patterson for arranging the
service at ST Georges Church. Ron being our Pardre does so many things to
help us during the year. Young Ted Briggs,I have to call him young as I am
getting ruddy old, has been a great help to me during my eye operations ,and
I do thank you Teddy boy.Thanks to the committee for their help during the
year, and especially to our Treasurer Ken Clark who has the full force of
operations on his plate, also to Gladys his wife tor her help during our
committee meetings. Thank you Gladys.Just recently I have had a number of
phone calls from Next of Kin of shipmates lost in HOOD regarding to medals
that have not been claimed by their Next of kin . The address to write to
is H. M. S.CENTURION. GOSPORT. HANTS.Giving full name and official
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includes WINE. More about the Reunion will follow in the next News Letter.
Nobby said that there are a lot of you who havn't paid their sub's for 13897
and 1998 yet.So come on shipmates please pay up,and don't forget to send
your membership card and a SAE, you won't get a reply if you Don't.Subs are
still only £3 00. Due by .the Ist of MAY each year. Please make cheques
out to H.M S HOOD ASSOCIATION. Thanks to all our shipmates that pay up on

t ime.

God bless you all and those in sickness may you soon recover. Thank you
committee for the work you do, and to Mrs Clark for allowing us to use her
home for committee meetings and for providing us with sustenance.

Your Chairman

J.R.williams.



